
Message From Dean  
Theodore Richardson  
Thank you to senior administration, faculty, sta� and students 
for helping the Nathan M. Bisk College of Business endure the 
COVID-19 pandemic while continuing to educate our future 
leaders. It has been a di�cult year, but everyone who has—and 
continues to—adhere to our campus safety protocols has 
contributed to the college’s success.

During the past year, the college has been preparing for our business accreditation self-
study visit, which occurred remotely in January. The self-study determines if the college is 
adhering to the principles of accreditation for the International Accreditation Council for 
Business Education (IACBE). The process is rigorous and demonstrates to our accreditors 
that we are dedicated to continuous improvement on our outcome assessment. I am 
pleased to report that the college has adhered to the rigorous principles of accreditation, 
and we have received rea�rmation of accreditation. 

weVENTURE Women’s Business Center continues to support future female and male 
entrepreneurs and to encourage them to discover the possibilities of a future in the 
business world. weVENTURE successfully transitioned its IMPACT Summit and Women Who 
Rock Awards events online with tremendous reception from the community. Please visit 
weventure.�t.edu for future exciting events geared toward empowering successful female 
entrepreneurs.

Finally, throughout the ups and downs of the past few semesters, the Bisk College of 
Business Advisory Board has remained vital to informing the strategy, curriculum, 
marketing and philanthropic direction of the business school with prominent thought 
leaders in business today.

I hope you enjoy The Bottom Line spring 2021 edition, stay safe in the face of the continuing 
pandemic and continue to imagine the possibilities for pathways to success in business. 
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he leaves the corporate world and 
feels his future students will bene�t 
from his years of experience. When he 
started the DBA program, he had not 
been enrolled in school for more than 
25 years, and while the sheer volume of 
reading and writing for the program was 





weVENTURE Events Go Virtual 
Pandemic precautions didn’t stop weVENTURE Women’s Business Center from 
inspiring, motivating and celebrating professional women and small businesses through 
its two major annual events. In fact, by going virtual, the 2020 IMPACT Summit and 
2021 Women Who Rock Awards could reach a larger audience than ever before.

IMPACT SUMMIT

From Aug. 28–31, the “Relentless 
Pursuit of Greatness”-themed IMPACT 
Summit featured a host of inspirational 
female speakers, including Liz Sara, 
chairwoman of the National Women’s 
Business Council; Gen. Ann Dunwoody 
’87 M.S., former commanding general of the U.S. Army Materiel Command and a Florida 
Tech board of trustees member; Monique Picou ’93 MBA, vice president of Product, 
Technology Strategy and Global Server Operations at Google; Sandra Shpilberg, author 
of New Startup Mindset; and Lisa Dinhofer, MA, CT, known as the “crisis tamer.”

WOMEN WHO ROCK AWARDS

After receiving a record 65 nominations, on March 
23, the Women Who Rock Awards Ceremony virtually 
announced winners in each of six categories:

•	 Excellence in Mentorship Award: 
Rochelle Hood, PINK Consulting

•	 Female Small Business Owner of the Year 
Award: Kelley Higney, Bug Bite Thing

•	 Women in the Workplace Individual 
Champion: Shalarie Highsmith, U.S. Department of Defense

•	 Women in the Workplace Business Champion: Lockheed Martin

•	 Dr. Mary Helen McCay STEM Award:  
Kelli Hunsucker ’07 M.S., ’13 Ph.D., Florida Tech

•	 Zonta Yellow Rose for Excellence in Community Service Award:  
Tara Pagliarini, Family Promise of Brevard

A+ Accolades
The Bisk College of Business 
and its programs continue to 
be recognized as some of the 
best in the nation. Some of our 
most exciting recent accolades:

Online business bachelor’s 
degree program 

•	 No. 2� among 73 private universities

•	 No. 35� overall among 145 schools
— U.S. News & World Report

Online MBA program

•	 Top 40�





MEET THE REST  
OF THE BOARD

	» Kenneth Acampora ’91, 
DURABLE Wealth Management

	» Richard Brady ’89, 
Buckingham Research Group

	» Gene Cavallucci, Harris Corp., 
retired

	» Corey Cook ’08 M.S., ’10 
MBA, Lockheed Martin Corp.

	» Christine Deveney ’87, KPMG

	» Michael Durante, Berman 
Hopkins

	» Michael Gaich ’70 M.S., 
Michael Gaich Co.

	» Paula Just, Health First

	» Michael D. Kelleher, U.S. Army, 
retired

	» James Krantz ’92, The Avalon 
Group at Morgan Stanley

	» Michael J. Marks, Indian River 
Consulting Group

	» Monique Picou ’93 MBA, 
Google

	» Alan Prestwood, Wells Fargo 
Advisors

	» Sanjay Rishi ’85 M.S., JLL

	» John Russo ’95 MBA, 
Broadband Consulting Group

	» Je�rey S. Shuman, Quest 
Diagnostics, retired

	» Janell Smith,
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One of the most highly discussed topics 
in business this year has been reentry 
into the workplace. Most companies have 
struggled with whether to do it, when to 
do it and how to do it safely. Sanjay Rishi 
’85 M.S., D.M., has become a go-to expert 
on the topic.

As CEO of corporate solutions in the 
Americas at JLL, a global real estate 
investment management �rm, Rishi’s 
daily role involves helping clients create, 
shape and manage the future of work 
by enhancing the performance of their 
workplaces, real estate portfolios and 
people. As the pandemic persisted into the 
second half of 2020, his role evolved into 




